
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2018-2019                                                         Date:- 12/02/2019 

 

 

Notice 
 

This to notify that EVM/VVPAt Awareness  Workshop is scheduled to be held on 28th 

February in the room in 206 organized by political science in association with BDO 

office . All students, faculty members, and administrative staff are cordially invited to 

attend the program. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       EVM/VVPAT Awareness Workshop 2019 

Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya conducted an EVM/VVPAT Awareness Workshop on 

February 28th in Room 206. The workshop aimed to enlighten students, faculty members, and 

administrative staff about the functioning and significance of Electronic Voting Machines 

(EVM) and Voter Verifiable Paper Audit Trail (VVPAT) in the electoral process. 

The event commenced with a warm welcome to all attendees. The highlight of the workshop was 

the insightful presentation by the distinguished Block Development Officer (BDO) of 

Bhagwanpur-II, who served as the main speaker. The BDO shared comprehensive information, 

covering the technical aspects of EVMs and the importance of VVPATs in ensuring transparency 

and accountability in the voting process. 

The interactive session allowed participants to raise queries and engage in discussions, fostering 

a better understanding of the electoral machinery. The BDO's expertise and engaging 

presentation style captivated the audience, making the workshop both informative and engaging. 

The workshop successfully achieved its objective of enhancing awareness among students, 

faculty, and administrative staff regarding the crucial components of the democratic electoral 

process. Attendees left with a deeper understanding of the mechanisms that underpin fair and 

democratic elections. 

We extend our sincere gratitude to the BDO of Bhagwanpur-II for sharing valuable insights and 

contributing to the success of the workshop. Special thanks to all participants for their active 

involvement.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


